
AJ Hill replied 
(Fri, 15 Aug 2025 at 12:30 PM) 
To: "Support PDC" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  
Cc: mayhays047@gmail.com  

 

External Email 

 

First of all let me apologize for the mistakes made in filing.  This is the first time that I used 
ORCA for filing.  My previous campaigns involved mini reporting.  Regardless, I believe 
identified concerns have been mitigated and C-4s amended appropriately.  Please review 
and let me know if you have additional concerns. 

 

Thanks, 

Andrew Hill, Treasure for Committee May Hays 

 

AJ Hill 
(509) 521-0852 
ajhill2010@gmail.com  
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